
Monongalia County Schools and Brookhaven Elementary 
School do not discriminate in any program or activities on 

the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national 
origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, 

gender expression, gender identity, or disability.  The 
following employee(s) has been designated to handle 
questions and complaints of alleged discrimination. 

 
Monongalia County Schools Title IX Coordinator 

Adam Henkins 
Email:  ahenkins@k12.wv.us 

Phone:  304.291.9210 
 

Brookhaven Elementary Title IX Coordinator 
Davene Burks, Principal 

Email:  dburks@k12.wv.us 
Phone:  304-291-9236 

 


